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Dear Parent/Carer 

End-of-Year Parent View  

It's that time of year again when we seek your feedback on our school's performance. Thank 
you to everyone who completed the parent/carer survey earlier this year. However, we 
received fewer responses than usual, with just over 200. Please take a few moments to 
complete our end-of-year parent/carer survey, by Wednesday 10 July. 

Following the previous survey, we analysed your feedback and compared it to national data. 
We're pleased that most of you agree we keep your children safe, happy, and supported. The 
results were overwhelmingly positive and above national averages. 

Statement HGS % 
Agree  
 
(2022-23) 

HGS % 
Agree  
Survey 1 
(2023-24) 

National 
Secondary % 
Agree 

My child is happy at HGS 96 96 83 
My child feels safe at HGS 98 99 86 
HGS makes sure that students are well 
behaved 

93 97 77 

HGS has high expectations for my child 95 97 81 
My child does well at HGS 98 94 83 
There is a range of subjects available to my 
child at HGS 

98 96 89 

My child can take part in clubs and activities 
at HGS 

96 98 89 

I would recommend HGS to another 
parent/carer 

95 96 79 

Your Child’s Learning - 79% of you agreed that "HGS keeps me informed about what my 
child will be learning throughout the year," which matches the national average. We've 
improved this through our curriculum and revision overviews, created by our specialist staff. 
We encourage you to engage with these resources to stay informed about your child's 
learning. 

https://forms.office.com/e/fYGUWcjkqE
https://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/school/curriculum/subject-overviews/
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Wider Development - Some parents/carers were unclear about the statement "HGS supports 
my child’s wider development." This refers to experiences beyond the National Curriculum, 
including developing skills like resilience and independence, participating in extracurricular 
activities, learning to be respectful and responsible citizens, and understanding how to stay 
healthy and safe. 

Communication - A few comments mentioned not receiving replies to emails sent to 
teachers. We value effective communication and aim to respond promptly. If you don't 
receive a reply within 72 hours, please email adminoffice@heckgrammar.co.uk so we can 
follow this up. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete our end-of-year parent/carer survey, your views 
are extremely important to us. Wishing you and your family a wonderful summer.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss M Maguire 

Assistant Headteacher 
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